December 18th, 1974
Mexico City

Dr. R. K. Mc Connell
Earth Physics Branch
Gravity Division

1 Observatory Crescent
Ottawa, Canada

1A OE4

Dear Dr. Mec Connell:

According to the instructions of
Ing. Julio Monces, we are enclosing the reguested da-
ta,

In some cases, it was necessary-
to send the original negatives, which we hope you -
will return as soon as possible. 8o that you can --
identify to which station corresponds each negative,-
we are also sending a xerox copy of the descriptions-
of these stations.

The negatives will be sent under
separate cover, registered mail.

Yours sincerely,

E. Salyanc
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